
For Immediate Release

UPDATE – WE ARE READY – 9AM-1PM THIS SATURDAY APRIL 4th @ ANGELO’s 
RECYCLING – 855 28th St South St Petersburg FL 33712

NOTICE:  This is not at our distillery location. Angelo’s is just east of the distillery off of 28th Street. PLEASE do 
not come to the distillery as you will be redirected to Angelo’s recycling.

This is a drive-through only event. Each car will receive FOUR (4) 1.7oz units (6.8oz total) of FDA/WHO 
approved hand sanitizer. We will also provide an opportunity for a no-touch purchase of our craft beverage 
products. Please see below for some logistics and a map of the location.

ST PETERSBURG, Florida, March 28, 2020 (St. Petersburg Distillery)  – – In response to the shortage of hand 
sanitizers in our community, St. Petersburg Distillery is stepping up to help.  After receiving multiple calls from 
pharmacies, medical offices, hospitals, and other community groups, we are pleased to announce that we 
have shifted production and are utilizing our resources to help fill this community need.

St. Petersburg Distillery’s trained chemical engineers have taken guidance from the FDA and WHO for hand 
sanitizer production.  Our distillery plan is to make single bottles that we will distribute to the community free 
of charge on a drive-up basis (timing and scheduling to come) and to local enforcement agencies, city offices, 
and our first responders.  The distillery will also be producing 5-gallon drums to help meet the immediate 
need in community pharmacies, hospitals and medical offices. 
 
It is important to St. Petersburg Distillery to take care of our business partners, as many of them are remaining 
open to serve the community.  These include our local restaurants, hotels, and retail and grocery stores.  We 
want to make sure these businesses continue to operate in a safe and sterile environment.  With that in mind, 
we will be distributing hand sanitizer to those businesses as well.



Unfortunately, many of our favorite industry professionals are currently out of work with no immediate 
income.  For this reason, we will be offering short-term, part-time positions at the distillery to help with 
packaging, labeling, and disbursement.  We will be following all CDC guidelines regarding workplace safety, 
protective gear and public interaction.
 
Further communications about the distribution of our hand sanitizer are forthcoming.  Follow St. Petersburg 
Distillery on Facebook and Website for more details regarding community disbursement at Angelo’s Recycling 
- 855 28th St S, St. Petersburg, FL 33712 this Saturday March 28th.  

About St. Petersburg Distillery
St. Petersburg Distillery was Florida born in 2014. They have 
built their team and careers on a collective, lifelong passion for 
quality spirits. The company is headquartered in St. Petersburg, 
Florida. For more information on St. Petersburg Distillery’s 
products and services, call 727-914-0931 or visit www.
stpetersburgdistillery.com.
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